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Date: August 8, 2017 
 
To: Mayor and Council 
 
Author: Peggy Van Mierlo-West 
 
RE: Grovedale Arts and Cultural Centre – Canada 150 Agreement 
 
Report No.: CAO 2017-010 
 

 
AIM 
 
To provide Council with information regarding the Kings Landing – Canada 150 Agreement 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In 2016 Council directed staff to apply for the Canada 150 Grant program.  This grant was 
originally for the renovation of the Kings Landing including; improvements to accessibility 
and energy efficiencies.  Unfortunately, due to the deterioration of the building, renovations 
would have been more expensive then a new build.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Due to the change of scope from renovation to new build, staff was required to renegotiate 
the terms of the original agreement with the Federal Economic Development Agency.  This 
new agreement has been attached to reflect the change of scope.  The amount of the 
grant remains unchanged at $181,000.00 
 
LINK TO STRATEGIC PLAN 
 
Improve recreational and cultural facilities and opportunities within the Town of Kingsville. 
 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
This funding was allocated within the 2017 Capital Budget 
 
 
 
 



 
CONSULTATIONS 
 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council direct the Mayor and Clerk to sign the attached agreement between the 
Federal Economic Development Agency of Southern Ontario and the Town of Kingsville 
regarding the Renovation of the Grovedale Arts and Culture Centre. 
 
 

Peggy Van Mierlo-West   

Peggy Van Mierlo-West, C.E.T. 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 


